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STREET SWEEPING PARKING ENFORCEMENT UPDATE 
 

Chino Hills, CA – The City of Chino Hills reminds residents that extra visitors may park in 
Chino Hills’ neighborhoods during the holiday season without concern of being cited for 
parking on street sweeping day.  
 
The City has not issued street sweeping parking citations since March due to COVID-19 but 
began an effort in September to encourage residents to try to stay off the street on street 
sweeping day so the sweeper can do a more effective job.  Street sweeping helps the City 
comply with federal water pollution regulations to keep debris from entering the storm 
drains and polluting water ways and the ocean.  If there are any questions or concerns, 
residents can call the Public Works Department at (909) 364-2800. 
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